
 



How to join us 
 

1. Have your PTA budget approximately $650 for each Safari attendee. 

“I move to add a budget line item for Advocacy – Sacramento Safari in an amount not to 

exceed $650.”  (More if you prefer single occupancy.  We can designate a roommate.) 

2. Your PTA must vote to send a representative. 
“I move that we designate Jane Smith to represent our PTA at Fourth District’s 

Sacramento Safari for 2018.”  (You may also want to make a motion to release funds 

after this vote.) 

3. Register (online is preferred, but there is also a mail-in option).   
Go to www.fourthdistrictpta.org for details. 

4. Book your flights early for best savings!  
 

After you’ve signed up 
 

Attend the Orientation Meeting: 

• It’s Friday, February 2, 2018, 9:30 a.m. – 11:00 a.m., at the Fountain Valley School District Board 

Room, 10055 Slater Ave., Fountain Valley. 

• Our Fourth District PTA Advocacy Team will give you an overview of the trip, prepare you to 

participate effectively, furnish you with background materials, and answer your questions. 

 

Prepare for your trip: 

• Review the materials we provide at orientation, and discuss with your local PTA leaders and 

school officials the issues that are most important to your school and district.   

• The Fourth District PTA Advocacy Team will set up the legislator appointments for you, prepare 

you in advance on how best to represent your PTA, and will accompany you when you meet 

with individual California Senators and/or Assembly Members from Orange County in their 

Capitol offices. 

 

If you have any questions… 

Contact us at: Sac-safari@fourthdistrictpta.org 

 

When you get back: 

Report back to your PTA about what you learned, how it went, and what comes next! 

 

Please join us.  You’ll be glad you did! 

 

– Suzanne Gauntlett, Sacramento Safari Chairman 

– Kathleen Fay, Sacramento Safari Co-Chairman 


